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Stand changes at Sunderland Interchange
from 25 June

From 25 June, there will be some changes to stand allocations at Sunderland
Interchange. 

• Services 20, 20A and X20 towards Durham will depart from
Stand M (towards South Shields unchanged, remaining at Stand
Q)

• Services 35, 35A and 36 towards Castletown will depart from
Stand P (towards Houghton-le-Spring unchanged, remaining at
Stand L)

• Services 56 and N56 will depart from Stand N



• Services 135 and 136 will depart from Stand P
• Service X5 will depart from Stand L

There will be no changes to times, with the exception of some slight
timetable changes for Wear Xpress X5 – view the new timetable here. 
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